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Classroom Technology 

 We have collected all the 9th grade laptops and have started to get them ready for the 
fall.  Both the 9th and 10th grades will be assigned laptops next year.  The 10th grade 
students will receive the same laptop they had last year.  

Security/Video 

 Cameras, track, and wiring are on order to improve video feeds at the heavily used 
entryways at Minico and the District Service Center.   

Online Registration 

 We have submitted new forms and are currently working with PowerSchool to update 
registration forms for this fall.  We expect to go live the first or second week of August. 

Summer School 

 We moved two carts of laptops from Minico High School to West Minico to use for 
summer school.  The rest of the devices being used are already at West Minico.  We are 
all set for technology use at summer school.  Powerschool has also been setup for the 
school to function. 
 

Work Orders 

March April May 

81 New 77 New 69 New 

64 Resolved 113 Resolved 60 Resolved 

75 Incomplete 39 Incomplete 48 Incomplete 

 


